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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

We are upgrading Narrabeen North Public School with improved education facilities to support the 
student community. 

Tower crane installation Tuesday 7 November 2023 

Establishment of a tower crane is required for construction works at Narrabeen North Public School. 
This will assist with main works construction and the safe and efficient movement of heavy 
materials. 

The deconstructed crane will be delivered by trucks on Tuesday 7 November between the hours of 8 
am and 5 pm. All tower crane sections and equipment will be laid out, joined and lifted by a mobile 
crane. Installation should be completed that same day, weather permitting. If weather is not 
agreeable on this day, installation may take place over the following days. 

Once installed, the location of the tower crane will be entirely within the school construction site 
boundary. Please refer to the map overleaf for vehicle movements and the location of the crane.  

When not in use the crane will be seen to “weathervane”, which means the jib arm of the crane will 
move freely in the direction of the wind. This is normal operations. Appropriate controls and 
monitoring measures will be in place for the duration of the time the crane is on site.  

Traffic management 

Construction vehicle movements throughout the day will be via the temporary access road on 
Warriewood Square Sports ground. The mobile crane and auxiliary trailers will park temporarily 
within the Northern Beaches Indoor Sports Centre (NBISC) car park. This zone will be isolated from 
the public with plastic water barriers and signage.  

Heavy vehicle movements will be managed with an approved Traffic Management Plan to ensure 
the least possible disruption to the traffic on nearby and surrounding roads. Traffic controllers will 
be used where required to manage entry and exit of vehicles to and from the construction site as 
necessary. Please follow the direction of temporary signage and traffic controllers when in place.  

Contact us 

If you have any questions about this project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW on email at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or during business hours on 1300 482 651. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au


 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Site map 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

	Tower crane installation Tuesday 7 November 2023

